Environmental Policy Statement

We are proud to share the results of the targets outlined in our most recent
sustainability policy.

These results reflect our shared commitment to building a more sustainable future.
Achieving these goals underscores our dedication to environmental stewardship and
social responsibility at every level of our organisation.

The Shelbourne Reduction Targets & Performance (2023—2024)

Energy Reduction — Target: 3%

Achieved a 4% reduction in energy usage compared to 2022 levels.

Water Reduction — Target: 2%

Water reduction initiatives are ongoing; however, water usage increased by 10%
during this period.

Waste Reduction — Target: 1500kg

The total amount of waste generated in 2024 was reduced by 7,830kg compared
to 2023. These numbers are based on the sum of all waste generated within the
hotel. Organic waste, monitored through Winnow, showed a 25% reduction in food
waste compared to February 2024 benchmark levels.

Green Purchasing

Target: Purchase from environmentally responsible suppliers and source 100%
cage-free eggs by 2024. Currently, eight suppliers are located within 100 km of
the hotel. All eggs purchased are now sourced from cage-free suppliers.

Community Social Responsibility

Target: Organise sustainable activities to engage the community, associates, and
guests. Raise funds for five charities through the TakeCare Committee. A variety of
sustainability-focused activities were organised and shared on our social media
platforms, such as litter picking, Earth Hour, and food waste events.



We raised approximately €3,244 and supported five charities through fundraisers
and non-monetary donations:

1. Jigsaw

2. Focus Ireland

3. ARC Cancer Support Research
4. Alice Leahy Trust

5. Pieta House

Our efforts have led to reductions of 156,810kg in carbon emissions compared to the
2019 baseline, increased energy efficiency, and the implementation of innovative
waste management practices. These achievements would not have been possible
without the hard work and dedication of our entire team, as well as the participation
and collaboration of our guests.

We remain committed to being environmentally conscious and responsible, keeping
sustainability at the forefront of our operational considerations. We will continue this
progress by setting impactful and achievable targets for 2025.
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